LET'S WELCOME THE FUENTES FAMILY TODAY!

Jason and Enghee Fuentes have served in Indonesia for several year. We welcome them warmly as they challenge us on behalf of World Missions.

2023 GIVING STATEMENTS HAVE BEEN MAILED OUT

Individual contribution statements have been mailed out for the calendar year. If you did not receive a statement and are entitled to one, or if you have questions about the information contained therein, contact Karen Healy at the church office. Thank you for your faithful giving throughout 2023.

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP TODAY!

Thank you to those who filled out the renewal forms. Members today who haven't filled out the form, please fill one membership form out and place it in the large basket at the back of the sanctuary.

CAFÉ AND CROSS TRAINING AT 9 AM

Get involved in a Cross Training Class. Check the brochure located in the church hallway or on the ushers table for the location. Come early and get a cup of coffee and a snack in the café, then go to your group.

MIDWEEK CONNECTION ON WEDNESDAYS

On Wednesday nights our building is filled with activities for all. Midweek Connection (MC) starts at 7:00 PM and ends punctually at 8:30 PM. We provide AWANA for children, Champions for youth, and Connect Groups for adults. Pick up a brochure from the back table or church hallway that explains these activities today.

BAG'S "BAD WEATHER POLICY"

It is our practice to have Sunday morning service even in bad weather. However, sometimes snow removal and other factors may require us to cancel service. When extremely inclement weather strikes the area please call a church leader or the church office or consult the website. (However, we may cancel weekday events due to inclement weather.)

NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN FOR DEACONS

Official church members may nominate potential deacons over the next two weeks. Names should be submitted in writing to Pastor Steve, and Elder, or a Deacon. All nominees must be members in good standing, and meet the qualifications listed in 1 Timothy 3:8-13 and BAG's Constitution.

WOMEN'S 2024 KICKOFF TEA ON 1/27 AT 9 AM

Ladies, the Women's tea is approaching. Bring your favorite teacup and a friend. Invitations and details are on the women's bulletin board. The cost is \$10 each or 3 tickets for \$25. You can purchase tickets from any women's leader.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY

There are several ways to give: bring your gift by the office, mail it in, drop it in the offering plate after the service, text "give" to 508-403-9955, or go online to our website: www.brocktonag.com/giving

SNEMN YOUTH CONVENTION FOR 2024

Youth Convention is a gathering of student ministries from all over Southern New England for the purpose of drawing near to God through worship and biblical messages in a high energy, Gospel centered, Spirit empowered environment. It will take place this year March 8 & 9 in Hartford, Connecticut. We need your Junior or Senior High School Student to turn in their deposit and permission slip (from Youth Group) by February 7 so that we can register and make arrangements for lodging. Please see Fred Berry or Dan Murphy for more information.

BUILDING BROTHERS' SUPER BOWL PARTY

Men - join us at Pastor Steve's house for a pot-luck Super Bowl Party February 11th at 6:00 PM. Bring a dish/appetizer to share. Water/soft drinks will be provided. Space is limited - please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway. You may also contact Dan Murphy for more details about the party.